
February Crusader Parent Club Newsletter 

Our Chromebooks have arrived and will be in the classrooms soon! The new 
Chromebooks will be used by our 3rd - 5th graders and K -2nd graders will have use of 
our existing ones. Increased access to Chromebooks translates into education 
enrichment.

Opportunities for involvement:

1. Campus beautification has been postponed until this summer. 

2. We are in the planning stages for Modesto Christian’s Got Talent and scheduled for 
Saturday, March 21, 2020. 

 Donations are welcome and may include (but not limited to) gift cards, use of 
a vacation timeshare, and tickets to events/games ...the possibilities are 
endless! 

 Audition information is coming soon. 

 Volunteers needed to set-up in the gym on March 20 beginning at 8:30am. 
On March 21, after the event, we will need assistance breaking down the 
stage. 

3. Consider Signing up to use the Benefit app. “It is a no-cost gift card fundraising app. 
You can easily use the Benefit app while checking out in-store or online. Each 
purchase earns between 2% - 20% of the transaction total.” Here is a link for more 
information: A link to download the Benefit App: https://www.benefit-mobile.com/

4. Our next Dinner Night Out is Tuesday, February 25, from 11:30 am to 9:00 pm at 
BJ’s Brewhouse. Plan to come out and support MC!

Our next meeting is Thursday, March 5, 2020 @3:00pm in the elementary campus 
library. EDC is available, no charge, for parents attending the meeting.

Blessings to all!
CPC Board 


